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The “No Surprises Act” was designed to address the situation where you go in for surgery with your surgeon covered by insurance, only to find out the anesthesiologist was out of network and you owe tens of thousands of dollars. Surprise!
Providers are now required to alert patients of what their costs would be if not covered by insurance, hence “no surprises.”

Were you to be unable to use insurance and paid my time of service rate ($75) for weekly appointments over an entire year, your financial responsibility would total $3,900. 

I hope you have no reason to need this level of service.
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Sharonne O'Shea, L.Ac.

Tel: (360) 999-1683
Acornacupuncture.olympia@gmail.com
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